
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Songs we have been singing so far 

 

“Days of the week” 

“Head, Shoulders, Knees & Toes” 

“If you’re happy & you know it” 

“Tumble tots action songs” 

“5 currant buns” 

“5 little monkeys jumping on the bed” 

“ABC” 

 

 

 

Our Topic This Term: ALL ABOUT ME 

  

 

Greetings from acorn class 

www.richmond.secat.co.uk 

office@richmond.secat.co.uk 
 

NURSER
 

Richmond 

Avenue 

Primary & 

Nursery 

School 

• Parent consultation 

meetings WB 16th 

October 

• Parent activity morning 

20th Oct 10-11 

• End of term 20th Oct 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Welcome to acorn class, we have been having lots of fun getting to know 
each other. We have started using our snack table, a great opportunity 
to talk about the fruits we like and learn about why & how we wash our 
hands. (A healthy snack can be sent in a named bag/pot please) 

• These newsletters will normally be shared via the school app and found 
on our website. 

• If you have any queries or questions, Miss Dowsett our deputy nursery 
manager can be contacted on: nursery@richmond.secat.co.uk 

• We are learning to join in with short circle times enjoying stories and 
songs at the end of nursery session. 

 
 
 

A wonderful way to get to know the children. We have been and will be continuing to: 
➢ Sing songs. 
➢ Draw and paint ourselves. 
➢ Sharing our all about me wall with our favourite things on. 
➢ Exploring our feelings & emotions with the story of colour monster 
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NOTICES 

Tapestry: You can add your own pictures and 

comments, we really do love seeing the posts. 

Snacks: Please send in a healthy snack if you 

wish for your child to have one. 

Belongings: Please name all belongings 

clearly  

01702 292 197 

 
 

Richmond Avenue, Shoeburyness, Essex, 
SS3 9LG 
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